Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Ehucation

Region VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TACLOBAN CITY

May 8, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
Nes. s, 2024

ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE DEVELOPMENT ACADEMY OF THE PHILIPPINES (DAP)
ON THE NOMINATION FOR MIDDLE CLASS MANAGERS CLASS BATCH 34

To:  ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
CHIEFS OF SGOD AND CID
EDUCATION PROGRAM SUPERVISORS
PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISOR
SCHOOL HEADS, ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY
SDO PERSONNEL
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

1. Attached is a Regional Memorandum No. 477, s. 2024 and a letter from Dr. Majah Leah V.
Ravago, President and CEO of the Development Academy of the Philippines regarding the
announcement on the call for nomination for the Middle Managers Class (MMC) Batch 34.

2. The MMC is designed for Division Chiefs (SG 24) or those in equivalent positions who are in
succession for 3 level positions. Designated OIC-Division Chiefs for at least a year are also eligible.

This program is also open to high-performing and high-potential specialists with SG 18 to SG 23, on a
limited basis. All nominees must not be older that 50 years old and in good health. Further, details on
the qualifications and requirements are attached for reference.

3. ‘The 6-month residential training will be heid at the DAP Conference Center in Tagaytay City.
Nominees shall be relieved of their official duties and be considered on study leave following the
duration of the in-house training,

4. For inquiries, please contact Ms. Desiree Grace D. Distajo, Associate Project Officer at 0969-
5867-7046 or through email pmdp.admissions@dap.edu.ph

v ] Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired.
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Enclosure: As stated
Reference: RM No. 447, s, 2024
HRD/MMG/5-8-24
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